
 
From: City of Hamilton <hello@hamilton.ca>  
Sent: September 22, 2023 1:46 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Webform submission from: Request to Speak to a Committee of Council 
 

Unsubscribe 

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such 
messages from this sender, please unsubscribe 

Submitted on Fri, 09/22/2023 - 01:46 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Committee Requested 

Committee 
LIGHT RAIL TRANSIT SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
Will you be delegating in-person or virtually? 
In-person 
 
Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? 
No 

Requestor Information 

Requestor Information 
Evan 

 
 

 
Preferred Pronoun 
he/him 
 
Reason(s) for delegation request 
I think it is important that the city keeps the operation and maintenance of the proposed LRT system 
publicly owned instead of outsourcing it to private companies or doing it as a public-private-partnership. 
 
Will you be requesting funds from the City? 



No 
 
Will you be submitting a formal presentation? 
No 
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